
 
CITY OF VERGAS 

Event Center Advisory Minutes 
Vergas Event Center & Zoom Teleconference 

5:30 P.M. on Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
 

The City of Vergas Event Center Advisory Committee was called to order by James Stenger on Tuesday, March 25, 2025, at 
5:30 pm with the following members present: Sarah Stone, Vanessa Perry and Robert Jacoby. Stenger is attending via Zoom. 
Absent: Deb Jacoby. Also present: Clerk-Treasurer Julie Lammers. 
 
Approval of the Agenda 
Added employees to the agenda. 
 
Minutes 
Motion by Perry, seconded by R. Jacoby to approve the minutes for February 25th, 2025. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Status of Recommendations to City Council 
No items were presented to the council. 
 
Income and Expense 
Lammers reviewed the income and expenses provided for the 2025 report.  
 
Building Review 
Perry contacted Doors and Stuff to get an estimate of kitchen window/door closure and will provide that information along with 
other estimates at the April meeting.  
 
Stenger is continuing to get projector estimates and will be looking into options to replace it. Stenger reviewed the sound system 
and will work with Lammers to replace old cables. 
Maintenance does not feel comfortable moving the microphone and camera discussed in Feb. Lammers said she would look into 
finding someone to help move them. 
 
Committee “To-Do” List was discussed. Committee members will continue to look for items at the center needing to be done.  
Perry provided posts from FB on ways to improve the Event Center. The coffee pot is one of the biggest issues discussed. 
Maintenance will look into the dripping and the board is discussing a replacement or moving it to another location that is more 
accessible to all.  
 
Employees 
The committee discussed the loss of the current Event Center Coordinator and Stone will be taking over some of those 
responsibilities until further notice. 
 
Adjournment 
Motion by R. Jacoby, seconded by Perry, to adjourn the meeting. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sarah Stone, Deputy Clerk 
 
Council Recommendations 
None. 
 
Follow up Actions 
Perry will provide more information on window/door closures. 
Stenger will investigate more options to replace the projector. 
 


